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Orange Class 

At the start of May we had our coronation week, we all enjoyed the activities and we had a lot of fun. 

In Maths we have been learning about 2D shapes. We have counted the amount of sides and vertices, 

we have named the shapes and we have made the shapes. In another lesson we also learnt about 

regular and irregular polygons. 

In English we have worked hard on our reading and phonics. Thank you to all the parents who are 

reading with their child at home. We have also made shape poems, this is a poem in the shape of an 

object, animal or person. Later we solved riddles and we have written our own. 

In Discovery we continued learning about the Olympic games. We all produced a presentation including 

some places the modern Olympics were held and some famous Olympians. 

We enjoyed using Scratch Jr on the IPad or Scratch on the computer. In this program you use blocks 

to program a character to move, make a sound or jump. Some of us made great sequences for their 

character. 

During the Science lessons we learnt more about magnetism. In the last few lessons we all created a 

game using magnets. 

As you can see we worked hard this half term, but we also had a lot of fun! 

Have a nice half term! 


